
Project Update: May 2020 
 
I am pleased to send you the link of the e-book that we had been working on, about 
Native Marsupials and Rodents of San Luis.  It has been edited by Nueva Editorial 
Universitaria, in San Luis University Editorial Office. 
 
The material is freely accessible and was developed to generate didactic material 
that can be used by teachers, naturalists, neighbours, touristic agents, etc. 
 
It was developed as a collaborative effort between teachers, researchers, students, 
and volunteers, to disseminate native biodiversity (specially, rodents and marsupials) 
with the thought that knowledge is the first step for caring and conserving. 
 
I hope you like it (even if it is in Spanish) - the material has a local focus for now. We 
also intend to print some of the books but still haven´t arranged details with the 
editorial. We will do so, when administration returns to normal, and I will update you 
soon about this. 
 
 


